Letter to SIGMOD Record Editor
December 23, 2001
Dear Editor,

On behalf of the computer department at the Faculty of Engineering, Alexandria
University, EGYPT, I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge, with great
appreciation, the book donations during SIGMOD 2001, Santa Barbara and the

help of the SIGMOD community at large. We especially acknowledge SIGMOD
member's contribution, and the donations by publishers. We also want to express

our special thanks to Dr Amr El Abbadi and graduate students of UC Santa Barbara
for collecting and dispatching effort, and Dr Jinawen Su, chair of SIGMOD 2001, for
coordinating mailing expense covering by SIGMOD .

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Nazih Elderini
Chairman

Computer department
Alexandria University
Alexandria, Egypt.
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